
SAVE THE DATE 

It has been over a year since the Covid-19 inserted itself into our lives and disrupted everything and 
every family has been impacted. My prayer is that God would restore health and wholeness to all who 
have been affected by this Pandemic. 

As the government attempted to respond to the Pandemic, Horizon Christian Schools’ courageous 
leadership team prayerfully pivoted and began charting a course of action to continue providing our 
exceptional educational experience. What we were not prepared for was the voluminous regulations the 
state would saddle schools with. However, we were determined to stay open and comply with the 
states mandates because OUR KIDS NEEDED US! 

Because of our visionary leadership and unified teamwork, we navigated the obstacles that confronted 
us during the 2019-2020 and 2020-2021 school year. Currently, all our students  
(K-12) can meet “in-person” on our campuses. In addition to maintaining a strong academic experience 
from March 2020 to the present, we have had an unprecedented surge in enrollment, with a waiting list 
of over 250 students. 

Tuition covers approximately 80% of the real cost of education. The 20% gap is filled by the generosity 
of those who believe in the mission and vision of Horizon Christian School. 

The Hawk Heritage Giving Society is a multi-year giving society whose generosity is helping fill the 
gap. Hawk Heritage Members prayerfully commit to give $1000, $5000 or $10,000 over a five-year 
period. Established in 2009, Hawk Heritage Giving Society has raised over $500,000 to support the 
good work we do at Horizon Christian School. 

Last Spring, COVID19 restrictions forced us to cancel our annual Hawk Heritage Fundraising Breakfast. 
WE HAVE GOOD NEWS...WE’RE BACK! This year’s Hawk Heritage Fundraising Breakfast will be 
held, 8:30am to 9:30am on Tuesday, May 25th, on our Horizon Christian High School campus located 
at 23370 SW Boones Ferry Rd. Tualatin 97062. 

Due to COVID restrictions, seating is limited, so please RSVP for this special event to support 
Horizon Christian School.  

We look forward to being together again!! 

 


